Los Altos Brethren School

Newsletter – February 2014
Dear Parents,
The school year is zooming by seemingly at a record pace.  We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on February 13th with class parties.  The next day we will remember our Presidents with a welcome four-day weekend (Feb. 14-17).  Every month is unique and February is no different.  It’s our shortest month, and we usually get a whiff of spring in the air.  Most of all it is a month we reflect on God’s love for us which is so beautifully expressed through John 3:16.  I wish for this to be a wonderful month for all of our school families.  

God bless you!
Mr. Lenger
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Kindergarten Parent Information Meetings…will be on Wednesday, February 19, at 9:00 a.m. or 7:00 p.m.   Please call the office (562) 430-6983 and reserve a place if you have an incoming kindergartner.  Also…please be sure and let other interested families know.
PSG NEWS…
Teacher Appreciation Week will be the first week of March.  More information to follow.
PSG Meetings
              7-8pm/ in the 2nd Grade classroom
· Monday, Feb 3
· Monday, Mar 3

Free childcare is available.
All parents are welcome and encouraged to participate.

****************************************
Studentreasures® Book Project:  
A letter and form went home with students.  Please sign the form and return to school by Monday, Feb. 10.  All forms need a parent signature even if you are not buying additional books.  Grades 5 & 6 need to send in a photo (wallet size) with their form.  If you need more information on this project, please call the school office.

February’s Spiritual Truth
Salvation is by grace and not works.

Ephesians 2:8-9

“For it is by grace you have been saved, through faith—and this is not from yourselves, it  is the gift of God—not by works, so that no one can boast.”
Character Trait: Honesty
Preschool and Kindergarten Applications…

Applications are now being accepted for 2014-2015.    For Kindergarten, children must be 5 before September 1st.  Applications are now available in the elementary office.
Box Tops for Education.  Thank you for sending in your box tops.  It is amazing how a 10¢ box top can add up.  Preschool received a check for $392.00.  
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Valentine’s Day for Grades K-6…Thursday, February 13th.  Each classroom will be celebrating Valentine’s Day with a party.  Children may bring valentines for their own classmates, as well as friends in other classes.  All valentines will be given out at designated times.  While giving “token” candy with cards is acceptable, please do not permit your child to bring extra candy or gifts for special friends on that day.  Any remembrance other than a card/token candy needs to be exchanged away from school.  Thank you for your support and cooperation.  “Valentine” themed shirts may be worn on this special day.
Speech Meet Information:  The Speech Meet Assembly is Wednesday, Feb. 5.  Your students will come home with an information packet.


Los Altos Brethren Elementary Fundraiser


California Pizza Kitchen, Lakewood Mall


February 20th, 11am – 9pm


Dine in or take out.  Flyer will be sent home soon.





Important Calendar Dates:


Feb 3 – PSG Mtg, 7pm


Feb 4 – Early Dismissal, 1:50pm


Feb 5 – Speech Meet Assembly, 2:30pm


Feb 5 – Music Dept. Baby Shower for Mrs. Villa, 3pm


Feb 7 – PSG Lunch – Deli News Pasta


Feb 8 – Preschool Pancake Breakfast & Trike-a-thon


Feb 14 – Presidents’ Day – NO SCHOOL


Feb 17 – Presidents’ Day – NO SCHOOL


Feb 21 – Music Photos, 7:30am











